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26 February 2022 

 

Notice on BOCHK Shek Tong Tsui Branch Services 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) ("BOCHK") would like to inform its customers and the general 

public that Shek Tong Tsui Branch (Address: 534 Queen's Road West, Shek Tong Tsui), which 

was temporarily closed earlier due to confirmed infection of employees, will resume services 

from 26 February (Saturday). The Branch has been thoroughly cleaned and disinfected. The 

employees of the Branch have tested negative for COVID-19. The Bank has adopted preventive 

measures at branches. Customers entering BOCHK branches are required to have their 

temperature taken and to wear a face mask. Meanwhile, special crowd control and queuing 

measures have also been implemented. 

 

Customers may check the nearest outlets under “Branch Locator” on BOCHK website 

(www.bochk.com/en/branch.html). For enquiries about BOCHK branch services, customers may 

call our Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 0499 or (852) 3988 2388. 

 

 

- End - 
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